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February 16, 2002 
 
 
Christopher Petersen, MS       
Director of Student Services 
Keiser University Graduate School 
 
       Sent via email       
 
Dear Chris, 
 
I wanted to that thank Keiser University with their efforts to support (now Dr.) Emmanuel 
Wabeke, our Director-Information Technology on achieving his Doctorate Degree.  When 
Emmanuel first approached me on his desire, I was frankly concerned about the time required 
to achieve his educational goals as well as his professional goals.  He assured me that Keiser 
had culture of excellent student support to work with him to achieve his educational goals.  It 
turns out that my being worried about his managing his hectic schedule was unfounded.  He 
(and I) was most impressed with the support that he needed and in one case “even at midnight”! 
 
In short, it is obvious that Keiser has a student centric approach, provides the tools the student 
needs to succeed, and a team approach to research.  One of the side benefits of his education, 
is that his writing skills has significantly improved as a result of Keiser’s efforts. Thank you.   
 
 
 
 
Sincerely, 
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